
 

 

Memorandum 21-106 
TO: City Manager Dumouchel   

FROM: Chief Robl   

DATE: 6-9-2021  

SUBJECT:  Grant Acceptance  

              

We have received a grant through a State of Alaska Department of Public Safety Coronavirus Emergency 
Supplemental Funding Program. This grant in the amount of $28,584.31 will reimburse us for the purchase 
of respirators for all uniformed personnel and some equipment which will be used to clean and sanitize the 
gym floor area where we engage in defensive tactics training.  
 
The respirators are self-contained breathing apparatus’s that will enable us to safely enter areas 
contaminated with bio-hazards, chemical spills and other noxious or harmful airborne substances. 
 
The equipment and sanitizing agents will allow us to keep our exercise and training areas clear of bacteria 
and viruses so we can continue our critically important defensive tactics and hands-on arrest trainings 
more safely throughout the year and during times of various outbreaks. The included gym floor scrubber 
safely disinfects various floor coverings include hard covered floors, mats and carpeted areas.  
 
I request we obtain council approval to accept this grant and appropriate the funding. 
  


